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From: masony@clannet.co.uk
Sent: 26 January 2011 18:05
To: ldf
Subject: Local Development Framework

Dear Mr Heselton

Core Strategy/Site Allocations Development Plan/Affordable Housing Supplementary 
Planning Document.

I refer to the above planning documents and to your invitation to Biggin Parish 
Council to comment.

Biggin Parish Council are clear that the village should remain as a secondary village, 
with no allocation for housing for the duration of the plan period.  The Parish 
Council see no need for the existing village envelope to be altered.

Kind regards

Yvonne Mason
Chair
Biggin Parish Council
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